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Dear Parents 

 

This is a very unusual newsletter to be writing in a time full of 

challenges.  But, the week has still seen a lot of joy in our school.  The 

children have enjoyed reading new books, writing super stories, 

working out maths problems, creating wonderful art work, and most 

importantly, spending time with their friends. 

Words cannot express how appreciative I am of all the staff in 

our school and our Trust, who have been in front of the children, 

behind the scenes or working from home, keeping our school a calm 

and secure environment.  We will all continue to be working for the 

foreseeable future, in different ways and possibly in different 

locations.   

Huge thanks must also go to all of you, who have understood 

how quickly things have moved on, and with very little warning.  We 

are still working hard to make plans for the future until we are back as 

our whole school community again.  We will continue to 

communicate with you as things progress and new decisions are 

made.   

But the most important message for today is: 

Thank you.  We wish you all well during this time.   

Take care, look after each other and we look forward to seeing you 

when we re-open to the children. 


